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For the attention of Quality Directors or similar role 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All Aerospace Suppliers 
 
 
Dear Supplier Partner, 

 
Rolls-Royce would like to reinforce the importance of ensuring work is not undertaken out of 
sequence. While Rolls-Royce has not been involved in or affected by any recent events, we would 
like to take this opportunity to revisit the controls in our own supply chain. We wish to ensure that 
suppliers continue to work in sequence, follow all specified quality processes and deliver products 
that confirm to all relevant engineering standards. 

 
Action Required: 
 
From the date of this NTS onwards, Rolls-Royce requires suppliers to complete a self-assessment 
to ensure the risks associated with non-standard, out-of-sequence, and/or travelled work are 
being managed appropriately. Suppliers must: 
 
1. Visit the SDRO Portal and access Supplier Quality Bulletin No: 25-001. 
2. Complete the listed self-assessments as requested by Rolls-Royce. 
3. If a supplier finds any instance of non-compliance, please raise this as a Notice of Escape 

following the recently updated processes detailed in NTS630 and NTS631.  
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your usual Rolls-Royce Quality point of contact.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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